From: Livingston, Beth <Livingston.Beth@epa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 12:27 PM

To: Michael Martinez <Michael.Martinez@deltafaucet.com>

Subject: RE: PMI Washington Update: President Trump Comments on Review of Water-Efficiency Standards for
Plumbing Products

Michael -
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Nothing like a challenge!

We don't like faucets that only put one drop of water on my hands — LOL -the only ones | think of that might actually
just drip are for Barbie doll play houses!

Anyways, think Delta might be able to help WaterSense out?

WaterSense has been contemplating doing a consumer satisfaction and product performance (along with brand
awareness) survey for some time now but never actually did due to the ease (not) of doing these types of surveys. By
chance, has Delta done any consumer satisfaction and/or product performance surveys for any or all of your
WaterSense products? If yes, would you be willing to share? BTW, if the data would happen to contain CBl we can
follow the current WaterSense CBI procedures or maybe we could send yours and others (if they exist) to PM| to
aggregate the results for WaterSense. Let me know.

| will definitely be at KBIS now- though | am having trouble finding decent flights- I might have to leave Tuesday from
DC and from Vegas on Thursday.

Happy Thursday- Beth

PS Still working on the awards form — pushed back a bit due to the 45.

From: Michael Martinez <Michael.Martinez@deltafaucet.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 4:15 PM

To: Livingston, Beth <Livingston.Beth@epa.gov>

Subject: FW: PMI Washington Update: President Trump Comments on Review of Water-Efficiency Standards for
Plumbing Products

Sounds like you’re gonna have your work cut out for you convincing No. 45 on your program.

From: Plumbing Manufacturers International <kstackpole@safeplumbing.ccsend.com> On Behalf Of Plumbing
Manufacturers International

Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 4:11 PM

To: Michael Martinez <Michael.Martinez@deltafaucet.com>

Subject: PMI Washington Update: President Trump Comments on Review of Water-Efficiency Standards for Plumbing
Products




